Elmer, Linda

From:

Andrew Swant < andrewswant@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, July 30, 2018 1:22 PM Elmer, Linda; Donovan, Robert

To: Subject:

Historic Designation of Building on Southeast corner of Greenfield Ave & Historic

Layton Blvd

Dear Alderman Donovan and Historic Preservation Commission,

Please designate the building on the southeast corner of Greenfield Ave & Historic Layton Blvd as Historic and protect it from being torn down.

It's a beautiful building and our neighborhood can't afford to lose something with so much character -- especially if it's just going to be turned into an ugly parking lot.

Please save this building. Thank you.

Sincerely, Andrew Swant Silver City resident